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Senator Fifield asked: 

 

How many FaHCSIA staff are permanently based, or are resident, in the APY lands or within 

a reasonable proximity to APY lands. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

As of 1 November 2011 there are four FaHCSIA staff permanently based in the APY Lands: 

 

1. 1 Anangu Engagement Officer (part-time) located in Amata  

2. 1 Government Business Manager (Amata)  

3. 1 Government Business Manager (Mimili)  

4. 1 Anangu Engagement Officer (full time) located in Mimili, is currently being 

recruited.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


